
A questionnaire is included with your utility bill this month if you did not complete 

the form last month.  Please take time to complete the questionnaire and return it to City 

Hall.  If  you have any questions, please call Gary @515-297-4452.  If  you need an addi-

tional copy for multiple locations, please contact City Hall or photocopy your original 

questionnaire.  It is very important that we get each water service in Duncombe invento-

ried and your cooperation is greatly appreciated.   

We are happy to announce that the city now has a website! Here you will be able to sign 

up for alerts (text and email), download select forms, check out Community Center/

Tornado Shelter rental availability, read council meeting minutes, and find out general in-

formation about the city.  Also launching soon on the website, an online credit/debit card 

utility bill payment option. Stay tuned for more information! 

 

March 2024 Edition  
 

13 Council Meeting– 6:00 pm 

15 DBC– Fish Fry 6:00 pm 

16 DBC– Egg Hunt 1:00 pm 

20 City Utility Bills Due 

23 Fireman’s Ball & Auction– 4:30 pm 


